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INPUT FOR 2023 ALABAMA COURSES OF STUDY 

CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

SCIENCE 
 

Montgomery, AL – The Career and Technical Education and Science State Courses of Study 

Committees are requesting written input from interested educators and members of the public 

regarding the revision of content standards. 
 

Since the process of review and revision has begun, the committees would like to receive written 

comments concerning the standards listed in the 2008 Alabama Course of Study: Career and 

Technical Education and 2015 Alabama Course of Study: Science by March 2, 2023. 
 

The career clusters in the 2008 Alabama Course of Study: Career and Technical Education 

under review are Arts, Audiovisual Technology, and Communications; Health Science; and 

Human Services.  
 

The Science and Career and Technical Education Courses of Study and the forms for 

collecting public comments and review may be accessed via the Microsoft Sway below. 
 

 

Alabama Course of Study Public Review  

In a constant effort to improve outcomes for students, the Alabama State Department of 

Education (ALSDE) is asking for public feedback specifically related to the revision of course of 

stud… 

Go to this Sway  
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State Courses of Study Committees Requesting Input from Local Educators and Public 
 

Questions regarding the public input process may be directed to Mrs. Cathy Jones via email at 

cjones01@alsde.edu or via telephone at (334) 694-4768. 
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